Sent to: all Bradford District and Craven Integrated Care Board staff 

Our condolences following the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
Dear colleagues,
We, like all of you, have been saddened to learn of the passing of Her Majesty the Queen yesterday. We offer our deepest sympathy to members of the Royal Family following the death of Her Majesty the Queen. 
 
We know that many of will have fond memories of Her Majesty the Queen and will reflect on her dedication to public life throughout her long reign. We also know that many of you will be greatly affected by the sad passing of Her Majesty the Queen. Please do seek support if you need it, some services that could support you are as follows:

1. West Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership Mental Health and Wellbeing Hub, call 0808 1963833 or see more mental health and wellbeing support online
1. West Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership Grief and Loss Service call our freephone number 0808 1963833 or speak to us online

We are therefore pausing most proactive communications from across our organisation. This includes press releases, social media posts and virtual or in person events and webinars. If you have any meetings or events which are not required to keep services running normally and require any advice on how to proceed, please speak to the communications team – communications@bradford.nhs.uk 

We express our condolences, and our thoughts are very much with the Royal Family at this time.

Sent by the communications team 

Communications team 
communications@bradford.nhs.uk 

[image: A picture containing text

Description automatically generated]

[image: A picture containing text, ax, clipart, silhouette

Description automatically generated]@ActAsOneBDC
www.bdcpartnership.co.uk

Our working hours
Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm
 
NHS West Yorkshire Integrated Care Board
 
Proud to be part of the West Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership

This email is from NHS West Yorkshire Integrated Care Board whose principal office is at: White Rose House, West Parade, Wakefield, WF1 1LT. This email and any attachments transmitted with it contain information which may be confidential, and which may also be privileged. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then delete what you have received. Our full email disclaimer is on our website. Our privacy notice is also on our website.
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